
Minutes of the Second meeting of the Board of Studies (BOS) of Centre for Energy Engineering held in VC Conference Room from 10:30 AM onwards on February 10,2017 A meeting of BOS of Centre for Energy Engineering was held in VC Conference Room from 10:30 AM onwards. The following members were present: 
i) 
i) 
ii) 
iv) 
v) 
vi) 
vi) 
vii) 

Prof T C Kandpal 
Mr SKPati 

Dr Gajendra Singh 
Dr Basudev Pradhan 

Mr B M Jha 

Mr PSPanja 
Dr Sachin Kumar 

Prof S K Samdarshi 

i) 

c) Some specific suggestions are 

External Member 
External Member 

A brief summary of the discussions held and the recommendations made is given below 

Member 

vi) 

Member 

a) The committee discussed the course structure as well as each of the individual courses in 
detail and suggested various changes during the discussion. 

Member 

b) It was decided to make the suggested changes in the entire syllabus and circulate the 
revised copy to all the members for their commnents before finalization. 

Member 

Mr B M Jha 

Member 

i) The total credits should be minimized to upto 65 credits. Accordingly the credits for 
final year projects needs to be reduced to 12 each semester 

Head, CEE 

Dr Gajendra Singh 

iii) Final year project evaluation should be done in the last week of June. 

TUUant 

Summer internship should be included, preferably in Energy Industries and a part of 
the project credits may be kept for that. 

iv) Some more names of professors(examiners) should be included for final year 
project evaluation. 

Prof T C Kandpal 

The issue of overlapping of course content should be resolved. 
Maximum duration of the course must be 6 semesters. 

vi) A self-study component should be included in each course content in future. 
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Mr Birendra Bharti 

Mr PS Panja 

Prof S K Samdarshi 

MrSKPati 

Dr.Basudev Pradhan 

Dr Sachín Kumar 

KS 
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